
PUBLIC NOTICE 

OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

Crook County, Oregon intends to award a contract through an Oregon Cooperative 

Procurement to  Albina Holdings, Inc., an Oregon corporation.  The proposed procurement is for 

930 tons of HFRS-P2 Emulsified Asphalt, to be delivered to a project location within Crook 

County.  The estimated amount of the procurement is $644,265.00.  The administering contract 

agency is the Deschutes County, Oregon, Contract No. 2023-107.  In accordance with ORS 

279A.215, the County will accept written comments on the proposed procurement at 300 NE 3rd 

Street, Attn: County Counsel Office, Prineville, OR 97754, or sent via email to 

Eric.Blaine@CrookCountyOR.gov.  Written comments must be received by 9:00 AM on 

Tuesday, April18, 2023.   


